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Past President 
Report  

The administration committee held a conference call on December 5,  
200. We discussed the proposed 2007 budget (See attached) 

The funding for the Leadership Institute was slightly higher last year and  
all receipts have not yet been submitted. We do not currently have  
sponsorship for the next institute and so contracts for Mary Bushing and Maureen Sullivan are 
contingent on funding for the institute being secured. 

Since we have not met with New Mexico in the past, the estimated income from this conference 
is based on past MPLA spring conferences and past NMLA conference. 

Since the meeting the Professional Development Committee has asked for additional funds. The 
Administration Committee will consider this request at their April meeting and it will be 
contingent on the amount of income from the conference.  

 


